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Khalifa Library Attends in Library Conference

Khalifa library at Al Ain University of Science and Technology attended the fifth joint conference
organized by the Sharjah International Book Fair and the American Libraries Association. Ms.
Sameera Mohammed, Assistant Library Director and Ms. Lina Abu Lebdeh, Library Supervisor,
represented the university in the conference.

The conference, held within two days at the Sharjah Exhibition Center, brought different
presenters from different countries to discuss issues related to Collection development,
technical services,human resource development, and impact of globalization and digitization on
bibliographic records.

According to the participants, the conference was an opportunity to meet fellow librarians, share
with them thought, and experience.
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